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April 2022 ST PATRICK’S AFTERNOON TEA

On Wednesday 16th March FOSTAC arranged the first
Afternoon Tea of the year not exactly on St Patrick’s Day but
all the tables were decorated in Green with Shamrocks and the
flag of Ireland.

FOSTAC once again prepared a lovely tea for everyone,
selection of sandwiches and delicious cakes and plenty of tea!

It was lovely to see so many of
our friends enjoying the afternoon and chatting (and probably
gossiping!) and keeping up with one another after such a long
time. One of the guests was celebrating a ‘special’ birthday!

There also was a ‘Prosecco’ Bar which added to the
celebrations - manned by out two ‘wine chevaliers’ Mike and
Brian. The FOSTAC team manned the kitchen and served the
guests. Also, there was a raffle which raised more funds and a

cake stall of delicious home-made cakes.

We thank all those who came and enjoyed the afternoon – all
the helpers and those who made the cakes .

FOSTAC’s next evening will be the Craft and Food Fair at St
Andrew’s Church on Saturday 14th from 10.30-4.30 where
there will be stands and displays from local crafters – also BBQ,
cakes, wine and beer stalls and many other interesting stalls.
So, remember the date!!
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